
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

                                  

 

 

February 23, 2022 

 

   

 

RE:  Temporary Addition of Package Beer, Wine, & Spirit-Based Products – Curbside Pickup 

 

Dear Licensee: 

 

On March 20, 2020, the Governor of the State of Nevada issued a Declaration of Emergency Directive 

003 ordering that all Non-Essential Businesses, including all taverns, full bars, supper clubs, and 

restaurants offering services beyond takeout and curbside meals.  

 

On March 25, 2020, after the Governor determined that the operation of a restaurant is an essential 

business and may operate on a limited basis including curbside pickup, the Clark County Department of 

Business License approved the addition of Package Beer, Wine, & Spirit-Based Products to allow for 

curbside pickup service on a temporary basis. 

 

Your current Temporary License for the Curbside Pickup of Package Beer, Wine, & Spirit-Based 

Products is valid until March 31, 2022. As provided on the Temporary License, the temporary license 

may be extended in the event of a prolonged shutdown of non-essential businesses.  

 

Recently, COVID-19 infection rates have declined significantly, there is an increase to the return of 

normal in-person patronage, and the Governor’s announcement that the State’s mask mandate has been 

lifted. Therefore, your Temporary License for Curbside Pickup of Package Beer, Wine, & Spirit-Based 

Products will not be renewed after the current expiration date of March 31, 2022. Please be prepared to 

cease all curbside pickup services for Package Beer, Wine, & Spirit-Based Products after this date.  

 

Failure to comply with all Clark County Codes and Regulations may result in enforcement action being 

taken against your license(s). 

 

We wish you success as we make our way out of these difficult times.  Please contact Drew Renter, 

Assistant Operations Manager, at (702) 455-6246, if you have any further questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Vincent V. Queano 

Director 

 

Department of Business License 
VINCENT V. QUEANO 

DIRECTOR 
 

500 SOUTH GRAND CENTRAL PKY, 3RD FLOOR 
BOX 551810 

LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89155-1810 
(702) 455-4252 
(800) 328-4813 

FAX (702) 386-2168 
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/business_license 
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February 23, 2022 

 

 
 
 
RE:  Temporary Approval Package Liquor Delivery 

 

Dear Licensee: 

 

On March 20, 2020, the Governor of the State of Nevada issued a Declaration of Emergency Directive 

003 ordering that all Non-Essential Businesses, including all taverns, full bars, supper clubs, and 

restaurants offering services beyond takeout and curbside meals.  

 

On April 7, 2020, after the Governor determined that the delivery of package liquor by a package liquor 

store does not violate the mandated closure of non-essential businesses, the Clark County Department of 

Business License granted holders of Package Liquor Licenses approval for delivery of alcoholic 

beverages on a temporary basis.  

 

Your current Temporary License for the Delivery of Package Liquor is valid until March 31, 2022. As 

provided on the Temporary License, the temporary license may be extended in the event of a prolonged 

shutdown of non-essential businesses.  

 

Recently, COVID-19 infection rates have declined significantly, there is an increase to the return of 

normal in-person patronage, and the Governor’s announcement that the State’s mask mandate has been 

lifted. Therefore, your Temporary License for the Delivery of Package Liquor will not be renewed after 

the current expiration date of March 31, 2022. Please be prepared to cease all package liquor deliveries 

after this date.  

 

Failure to comply with all Clark County Codes and Regulations may result in enforcement action being 

taken against your license(s). 

 

We wish you success as we make our way out of these difficult times.  Please contact Drew Renter, 

Assistant Operations Manager, at (702) 455-6246, if you have any further questions or concerns 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Vincent V. Queano 

Director 

 

Department of Business License 
VINCENT V. QUEANO 

DIRECTOR 
 

500 SOUTH GRAND CENTRAL PKY, 3RD FLOOR 
BOX 551810 

LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89155-1810 
(702) 455-4252 
(800) 328-4813 

FAX (702) 386-2168 
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/business_license 
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